
Driving agency staff strike over jobs and working 
practices

 U.K. 

Over 2,000 workers in the Driving Standards Agency, the body that organises 
driving tests, have taken another day of strike action. The union involved, PCS, 
argues that the Agency has begun pushing through job cuts and changes in working 
practices without proper consultation. Office closures are also planned in London, 
Edinburgh and Birmingham.
Read more at > PCS (EN)
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